COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

1st August, 1930,

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 25th instant respecting the Boiler Survey of the
~ steamer "CAMBRIAN DUCHESS" and in reply I have to say that,
in the circumstances you mention, the Committee, who had the
case before them at their meeting today, are agreeable tc
. the survey in question being postponedfor the present,
I an, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secredary.

Messrse Ce De Ross & Cos,
* E.c.a‘
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